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Comments: The forest service should require all mining companies to completely withdraw from the Rapid Creek

Watershed.  We need all the clean water we can get, and nobody has figured out mining that doesn't pollute

water.  Please send the withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Interior ASAP.


